


 
 
 
 
FORTUNE REAL ESTATE INVESTMENT TRUST (“Fortune REIT”) 
 
Corrigendum to the Announcements (Nos. 00090, 00094 and 00098) relating to the 
Date of Book Closure 
 
 
 
With reference to the Announcements (Nos. 00090, 00094 and 00098) released on 30 
January 2007 (the “Announcements”), ARA Asset Management (Singapore) Limited, the 
Manager of Fortune Real Estate Investment Trust (“Fortune REIT”) wishes to clarify that 
all references in the Announcements to “6 February 2007, Tuesday, 5.00 p.m.”, being the 
Book Closure Date or the Close of Transfer Books and Register of Unitholders of Fortune 
REIT should read as “7 February 2007, Wednesday, 5.00 p.m.” 
 
All other matters referred to in the Announcement remains the same. 
 
 
 
By Order of the Board  
ARA Asset Management (Singapore) Limited, 
As Manager of Fortune Real Estate Investment Trust (“Fortune REIT”) 
 
 
 
Lim Hwee Chiang 
Director 
1 February 2007 
 




